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Dear Mr Humphery
SUBMISSION — PRIVATE HEALTH INSURANCE LEGISLATION AMENDMENT BILL 2009

The Australian Health Insurance Association (AHIA) thanks the Senate for the opportunity to make a
contribution to the Senate Community Affairs Committee’s inquiry into the provisions of the Private
Health Insurance Amendment Bill 2009.

The AHIA is the peak body for the Australian Private Health Insurance Industry. The AHIA represents
23 health funds, which collectively provide health care benefits to more than 10 million Australians.

The AHIA endorses the proposed legislation and congratulates the Australian Government on the
policy initiative. The legislation corrects an anomaly which arose from the implementation of the
Private Health Insurance Act 2007.

This legislation will allow Private Health Funds the opportunity to continue to offer extended family
policies on a permanent basis to accommodate dependents, including those who are not full-time
students, aged between 18 and 24 years. This important policy change will allow funds to continue

to support the health care needs of younger Australians.

Please feel free to contact me on 02 6202 1000 for any further information related to the AHIA’s
submission to the Committee.

Yours sincerely
HON DR MICHAEL ARMITAGE
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

5 June 2009
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